From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 18 September 2015 11:11
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/00345/DISC

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:10 AM on 18 Sep 2015 from Mr brian short.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Islip Station Bletchingdon Road Islip 

	Proposal:
	Discharge of condition 5 Items D and E of 10/00023/TWA. Islip Station. 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr brian short

	Address:
	Oxfordshire County Council, Speedwell House, Speedwell Street, Oxford ox1 1ne


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Oxfordshire County Council

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Please take this response as from OCC Transport Development Control to discharge of condition 5e.
This application includes a kerbed footway on north side of B4027 Bletchingdon Road with tactile paved crossing points west of the bridge and across the station access road. The kerbed footway provides a link between the station access and the new ramp on the west side of the railway.
All of this is as agreed with OCC.


